
 

We have joyfully entered the festive season and the final month of 2024. With a heart full of gratitude, I 

thank our gracious God for His abundant blessings upon our community throughout November and from 

the beginning of the year until now.  

Reflecting on the past month, I take pride in the grand success of our Annual Sports Day. This 

achievement was made possible through the dedication and hard work of our teachers, who tirelessly 

trained the students; the enthusiasm and participation of our students; and the invaluable support of our 

PTA members and parents, who extended their helping hands during rehearsals. Above all, I thank you, 

dear parents, for your unwavering support and for gracing the event with your presence. 

APAAR ID Completion 

I extend my heartfelt gratitude to Ms. Sunita Pereira, our Clerk for her remarkable effort in completing 

the APAAR ID process for all our students. She successfully created IDs for nearly 632 students within 

just two days, demonstrating exceptional dedication. Working tirelessly, she continued the task at home, 

often staying up until midnight. 

Thanks to her relentless commitment, ours was the first school in the Palghar District to accomplish this 

task, earning well-deserved recognition from the District Officer. I also express my sincere appreciation 

to our class teachers, who diligently supported this process by gathering Aadhaar cards and providing 

their unwavering assistance. 

I take immense pride in acknowledging the competence and dedication of my staff. Truly, I am blessed 

to work with such an incredible team. 

CJM Stars of the Month 
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Pre-Primary & Primary 

Nursery 
Mst. Gadiel D’Mello 

Jr.Kg 
Miss. Raelyn Pinto 

 

Grade 2 
Miss. Jane Gonsalves 

 

Grade 3 
Mst. Simon Sibu 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hearty congratulations to the students who have been honoured with the CJM Star of the Month Award! 

I am immensely proud of their achievements and the dedication they have shown. It is truly inspiring to 

have such exceptional and talented students in our school. Keep shining brightly! 

Star Class of the Month 

Grade 7 has been recognized as the Star Class of 

the Month for their exemplary discipline and 

behaviour. Under the guidance of Ms. Lija 

Correa, the students demonstrated remarkable 

self-control, maintaining silence and order even 

in the absence of their teacher. Their conduct is 

truly commendable, especially in a time when 

maintaining such discipline can be a challenge. 

Well done, Grade 7! 

Sponsors of the Month 

I extend my heartfelt gratitude to Bassien Catholic Bank and Canara Bank for their generous sponsorships, 

which greatly contributed to the success of our Sports Day. Bassien Catholic Bank sponsored the drone 

and ground videography, while Canara Bank sponsored the canopies, with each contributing ₹10,000. 

Their support was truly a blessing, helping us significantly reduce the event expenses. I am deeply 

thankful to the managers, Mrs. Sheela and Mr. Monish, for their kindness and collaboration. Your 

contributions have made a lasting impact, and we are immensely grateful! 

Heartfelt Gratitude 

I extend my sincere thanks to Mrs. Jacqueline Gonsalves for her generous contribution of ₹15,000 towards 

the PTA Fund. I am equally grateful to Mrs. Linda Dais for her contribution of ₹7,000 to cover the picnic 

expenses for three Grade 10 students. 

Grade 5 
Mst. Sofiaan Khan 

 

Grade 6 
Miss. Mayra Khan 

 

Grade 8 
Miss. Arya Farakate 

 

Grade 10 
Mst. Prince Vaishnav 

 



A special note of appreciation goes to my staff members who, with compassionate hearts, sponsored the 

picnic expenses for a few children. At their request, their names remain undisclosed, but their kindness 

speaks volumes. 

Thank you all for your generosity, empathy, and unwavering support for our school and students. Your 

contributions make a meaningful difference in our community. 

Upcoming Activities 

• Annual School Picnic: 6th December 2024 

• Grade 10 Picnic: 13th & 14th December 2024 

• Christmas Outreach Programme (Grade 8): 20th December 2024 

• Christmas Celebration: 21st December 2024 

Exciting events await as we embrace the festive spirit and create memorable experiences together! 

Nursery and Junior KG Admissions Now Open 

Admissions for Nursery and Junior KG have officially begun! We kindly request your support in 

spreading the word and promoting our school. Thank you for your continued encouragement and efforts 

in helping us grow and reach more families. Your support means the world to us! 

Grade Ten Schedule 

Grade 10 students will begin their study leave from 15th December onwards. However, they are required 

to attend school on 12th December 2024 for the oral exams. They will join the school picnic on 13th and 

14th December and return on 21st December for the Christmas Celebration. 

Wishing all our Grade 10 students a productive and focused study period. I am confident that you will 

rise to the occasion and shine brightly! 

Wishing you all a Blessed Christmas 

I wish you and your family a truly blessed Christmas. Please know that I will be keeping all of you in 

my prayers, as I always do. May you stay safe, healthy, and be surrounded by peace. My heartfelt 

blessing is that you and your loved ones prosper in every way. 

A special blessing to your wonderful children in our school. May this festive season bring joy and 

abundant grace to all of you! 

Blessings  

Sr. Flavia rjm 

  

 


